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RECOMMENDATION

TO: THE COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
FROM: THE GOVERNMENT OPERATIONS COMMITTEE

The Government Operations Committee at their meeting on Tuesday, August 8, 2017

recommended APPROVAL of a Resolution Authorizing a Circus License to Circo
Hermanos Vazques for a Circus at the Fox Valley Mall, 195 Fox Valley Center, September 1

- 5 and September 7 - 11, 2017.

VOTE: 3-0
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Dated the 8" Day of August, 2017



